
Dear parents/carers 

We have had another wonderfully busy week in school, with lots going on. 

We have welcomed three new members of staff. Miss Kate Burrows and Miss Jade Roberts have joined us as 

Teaching Assistants and Wrap Around Care Leaders and Ms Kate Buckley will be part of our administration team in 

the office. As we continue to strengthen links in our Fellowship, we are pleased that our new members of staff will 

be working across both schools. 

On Thursday, we had musical visitors from North 

Yorkshire Music Service, they shared with us all the 

exciting music lessons that they can offer. If your child 

would like to start music lessons with North Yorkshire 

Music Service, then go to 

www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk  where you will 

be able to submit an online form with a request for 

tuition in the instrument of your child’s choice. 

Many of our clubs started this week. It is good to see 

children from North Rigton have signed up to some of 

our clubs at All Saints. If you’ve not signed your child 

up to any of the after-school activities we offer, please 

get in touch with the office to see if there are any places still available. 

Our Wrap Around Care provision – Owls – is already being well used this term. If you need to use it, please make 

sure you are registered as a user and remember to let the office staff know the dates and sessions your children 

will be needing. 

You may have seen recently, that the DfE is concerned about the number of children who are absent from schools, 

all across the country. If you are concerned about how much time your child has off school, please do not hesitate 

to get in touch as we have procedures that can help. We do contact families, who have children with repeated 

absences, to offer our support. If your child is unwell and you are not sure whether they should be in school this 

information may help: Is my child too ill for school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

Please remember to park considerately when dropping off and picking up your children from school. Please do not 

block neighbour’s driveways and do not park too close to the school entrance/exit. Please treat pedestrians and 

other road users with respect and kindness. Thank you for your cooperation with this. 

We have thoroughly enjoyed having two extra children with us this week. They have been our guests in school 

whilst the circus has been in town. We hope to see them again next year! 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Andrews 
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Upcoming Events: 

Thursday 5th October:  Stay and Play (9:15—10:30 am) 

Tuesday 10th October:  Individual Photographs 

Thursday 12th October:  Whole school visit to Yorkshire Sculpture Park 

Wednesday 18th October:  Reception and Year 1 visit to Born of the Forest 

Thursday 19th October:  Sun Class visit to York Chocolate Story 

Tuesday 7th November:  Flu vaccinations 

Wednesday 8th November:  Fire Service visit to school 

Tuesday 21st November:  Sun Class visit to see Little Mermaid production at St Aidans 

Friday 24th November:  Wear it Wild Day! 

HOUSE POINTS 

LIONS: 270 

LEOPARDS: 202 

TIGERS: 327 

 

 

Reader of 

the week:  

Florence 

 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class:  Eloise for respect and responsibility 

Saturn Class:  Thea for kindness 

Jupiter Class:  Jessica for positivity 

Sun Class: Oscar for perseverance 

Headteacher Award: Thomas for positivity 

Vacancy 

The Fellowship currently has a vacancy for a full term teaching assistant. If you know of anyone who may 

be interested in this post please send them our way! 

Harvest Festival—All Saints Church 

Sunday 17th September at 11am—come along to this family friendly service, 

refreshments from 10.30am 

There will be a collection of food produce and gifts (chocolates, biscuits, toiletries 

(mens) for St Peter’s  Church in Harrogate. Donations can be brought to the 

Church on Sunday. 


